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1st 5K Fundraising Event for Vision Care

During the winter break, a team led by students and young professionals organized a 5K event

“Steps for Sight” to fundraise and support Vision Care’s work, made more challenging due to

the recent pandemic.

Mobilizing volunteer participants and donors, the group raised a total of $1,843, exceeding the

original goal of $1,500!

100% of the donations received will go towards providing essential PPE and medical supplies

to Vision Care’s global partner hospitals and health professionals.

And of course, many thanks again to our dedicated volunteers and donors who have helped

make this inaugural 5K event a success. 

If you would like to donate to Vision Care, please go to our website at www.visioncareusa.org

or click below.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,
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